
July FARC Minutes

The meeting was called to order by Jennifer KG4YDC, President,  

at the Golden Corral Restaurant.  There were 8 members and 

three guests present.

The June minutes were approved as written.

Gretchen KE4HGX gave a treasurers report and it was accepted.

Wes KS4HQ Trustee said both repeaters are working great.

Old Business:  The club picnic at Amor & Judy’s is to be October 

1st  at 1 PM.

New Business:  Jennifer announced that we have a new ARRL 

club coordinator.  Next meeting will be August 27th.

The drawing was held for the 50/50 and the meeting was 

adjourned.

Respectively submitted:

Gretchen KE4HGX

Secretary/Treasurer FARC
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